
Currently, 
Independent and 
Assisted Living 
facilities are limited 
by law on how much 
monitoring they can 
do for their 
residents. During this 
time of heightened 
COVID-19 concern, 
this is especially 
difficult for family 
members who 
cannot visit their 
loved ones and want 
to make sure they  

are getting the 
oversight they need 
to maintain or regain 
their health.  

As well, according to 
medical experts who 
have been treating 
COVID-19, 
monitoring can be 
essential to early 
detection and 
treatment (see 
below). 

For these reasons, 
Clear Guidance is 
now offering Remote 
Monitoring by an RN 
Care Manager. All 
monitoring is done 
via video 
conferencing that 
can be installed and 
set up in 
coordination with the 
facility. Equipment 
and set up fee is 
nominal and services 
are on an as needed 
basis.  

Services  include: 

• Vital sign 
monitoring 
(temperature, 
pulse, 02 level 
and blood 
pressure) 

• Symptom 
overview/ 
reporting 

• Coordination with 
PCP 

• Coordination with 
facility 

• Emergency 
response 

REMOTE MONITORING 

In his recent article in the New York Times,  Dr. Richard Levitan, an Emergency 
Doctor at Bellevue Hospital insists close monitoring can detect “silent hypoxia”, 
a precursor to Covid pneumonia. According to Dr. Levitan, early detection and 

treatment  are the key to successful recovery.  
See full Op/Ed Article here: https://nyti.ms/2XV6q9d
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